
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, SW., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

June 19, 2012

Attn: Yuly Margulis
ARTEMIS, Inc.
36 Central Ave
Hauppauge, NY 11788

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear YuIy Margulis,

This refers to application, File No. 0172-EX-PL-2012, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. Your
application was returned by our Spectrum Coordination Branch. Your request was denied due to potential
interference to users in the government bands.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number: 17252

Sincerely,

WalterJ nston
Chief
Electromagnetic Compatibility Division


	20120712144025.pdf
	page 1


